
Sent: 25/02/2025 11:16:12 AM
Subject: DA2024/1216

Dear Council,

I am writing to express my support for the upgrades proposed in DA2024/1216 for North Harbour Marina. The improvements
will make a real difference to both safety and usability, ensuring the area remains accessible for all types of watercraft.

The planned removal of swing moorings is a practical step toward reducing congestion and improving navigation. A
designated 50m-wide channel will also enhance safety for smaller vessels by providing a clear, structured route through the
harbour. At the same time, the addition of proper kayak and dinghy storage is a welcome upgrade that meets the needs of
local water users.

This proposal is a smart and balanced approach to improving North Harbour. I encourage the council to approve it.
Adam Bloomfield
60/268 Johnston Street Annandale


